
UNAPPROVED 

 

SELECTBOARD MINUTES      October 10, 2011 

 

This meeting was called to order by Chair Tom Bodett at 6:30pm at the Town Offices in 

Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Tom Bodett, Greg Brown, Bill Holiday, Zeke Goodband, Lewis White 

 

Also Present:  Lee Chamberlin, Putney Selectboard Member Scott Henry, Laurie Frechette 

 

On a motion from Lewis and second by Zeke, the Board voted 5-0 to sign the Lease Agreement 

between Renaud Gravel, Inc. and the Towns of Dummerston and Putney for the Renaud Gravel Pit 

on Route 5.  Mr. Henry left the meeting at 6:42pm. 

 

Lee updated the Board on the drainage/erosion  problems along Bunker Road.  He has been 

meeting with affected landowners and will have more to report for the October 19th meeting. 

 

Laurie was asked to invite Emergency Management Director, Rick Davis to the October 19th 

meeting to review the Rapid Emergency Response Plan (RERP).   

 

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7pm. 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Tom Bodett, Chair 

 

 

_______________________________   

Zeke Goodband, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 


